

St Lukes Parish, Frodsham

Diocese of Shrewsbury



PARISH NEWSLETTER ADDENDUM FOR OCTOBER

Send me your items/comments by e mail (tkb108g@hotmail.com) or by putting your contribution in the box to be found in the porch.

Some items from the Notice Board for October 2013.

Day	Date	Time	Venue	Subject	Cost
Saturday	05/10/13	ewwholi s 95 yasha	All Saints Manchester	Catholic Family History Soc. National Conference & AGMDetails from maurine.fitzgibbon94@gmail.com	netil
Sat-Sun	5-6/10/13	09:30 to 18:00	Christ the King School	mailto:Southport.Contactjenny@iranaeus.co.uk Keynote speakers:Fr. Daniel O'Leary and Edwina Gateley	tur(D
Saturday	05/10/13	10:30 to	St. Mary of the Angels,	Shrewsbury Diocesan History Day Speakers include Fr. Colin "Secret thoughts of medieval Christians" and Fr. Philips "Some unexpected diocesan treasures"	£5.00
Thursday	10/10/13	19:00	uniterated a 2000	St Luke's Steering Group Meeting. Leave any comments you may have with any SG Member (names on the Notice board)	e oC
Tuesday	15/10/13	19:00	Parish Centre	"Reflections on the Holy Mass". A talk by Fr. John McLoughlin	
develop th	ieir understa	nding of th		nolic laity and clergy, which aims to help Catholics discuss and life. Membership is open to all Catholics and associate	eart eart noo
Friday	25/10/13	19:15	St. Mary's Cathedral for Mass	Wrexham Group. Talk starts at 20:00 The Symbolism of Islamic Gardens. Maureen Thomas	nss i
ugai aidi aidi Noom	Prayer or	ameclaw V vi ancil	St Benedict's Church Hall, Handforth, SK9	Manchester Group. Talk by John Hanvey OFM. 'Francis of	EUT
Monday	07/10/13	20:15	3AD	Assisi, Rebuilding the Church, Loving the World"	STILL

ST LUKES QUIZ NITE

IN THE PARISH CENTRE ON FRIDAY OCT 4TH FROM 7:30PM TEAMS REQUIRED

COST £10 PER TEAM - ALL FUNDS to CATHOLIC CHILDRENS SOCIETY

Come along it's more fun than you think!

Expressions of interest required as soon as possible to give an idea of numbers.

Please bring your own refreshments and drinks.

Reply please by e-mail to gledmunds@tiscali.co.uk

Mass for the Sick

On Saturday, October 12th 2013 Mass with Anointing of the sick will be held at St. Luke's at 2.30pm. Masses such of this have been held at St. Luke's every year since the Parish Mission in 2000. A warm invitation is extended to

everyone, especially people who may not be able to come to Mass regularly because of illness or infirmity. If you would like to come or know someone who would like to come and transport is required please contact Chris Thomas 732445 or Aelison Wilson.731235'

Light refreshments will be srved in the Parish Centre after Mass.

If you are able to help in any way by providing refreshments, helping with transport or helping to serve refreshments after Mass please contact Chris or Aelison on the numbers above. There is a clipboard on the table in the porch if you would kindly sign up and indicate what you would be able to provide.

Anti-Slavery Campaign

We associate slavery with history, but the Salvation Army have found it currently happening in Northwich and in Chester. They have moved some victims to safe houses but there are others yet to be rescued. We should all be concerned for those caught up in human trafficking on our door-step.

They have organised a National Day of Church at 2.30 pm on Tuesday 1st October followed by refreshments. Members of S. Luke's would be most welcome. Prayer on this issue this week-end (Sunday 29th September). Churches Together are asking all congregations in the area to support this campaign. The Methodist Church is organising a Service at 10.45 am on 20th October to pray for those caught up in this evil trade and are planning future events.

Fair Trade

A wide range of Fair Trade goods will be available downstairs in the Parish Centre after all Masses this week-end. Do support this very worthwhile and interesting stall.

Music Group

This group has recommenced after the summer break and will be playing at the 11 am Mass. Rehearsal will be on Tuesday 29th October for the 9 am Mass on 3rd November. Please contact Helene (01928 898994) if you can contribute with instrument, singing or enthusiasm.

Harvest

Ladies of the Frodsham Methodist Church are holding a Service of Harvest Praise at their Church at 2.30 pm on Tuesday 1st October followed by refreshments. Members of S. Luke's would be most welcome. Prayer on this issue this week-end (Sunday 29th September). Churches Together are asking all congregations in the area to support this campaign. The Methodist Church is organising a Service at 10.45 am on 20th October to pray for those caught up in this evil trade and are planning future events.

Little Church

Little Church will next meet during 9 am Mass on Sunday 13th October. They will be celebrating Saint Luke's Day which occurs later that month and will be decorating cakes to share with friends and family.

All children up to the age of 7 are very welcome.

Fr. Colin's Bible Class Bible Study Notes - Footnotes

The earliest English translations of the Bible were often highly charged and espoused a one sided point of view.

fusion over names and places. Tyndale, for example (1535) had 'congregation', 'overseer' and 'elder' where the Catholic Church would rather have had 'church', 'bishop' and 'priest'. Sometimes the publishers included biased footnotes to the text. This is largely why the Church opposed the vernacular translations for the danger of heresy.

These days scholarship is largely above denominational differences and footnotes can help us to understand what cannot be understood from the text alone.

In most modern translations you will see superscript letters such as a, b, c etc and corresponding references at the bottom of the page or in a central column. These can be helpful in avoiding confusion over names and places. Tyndale, for example (1535) had 'congregation', 'overseer' and 'elder' where the Catholic Church would rather have had 'church', 'bishop' and 'priest'.